
Document Reevaluation for PSE Authorization

 

Project Information

Project Number: 9999-964-197, C501 UPC: 102684

Project Name: Regional Traffic Signal Contract - Central Region

Route Number: 9999

Project Limit - From: Various To:

District City/County Residency

Richmond Richmond District Wide

IPM Project

Description:

REGIONAL TRAFFIC SIGNAL CONTRACT - CENTRAL REGION

Additional Project

Description:

This UPC is for advertisement purposes only, to establish an on-call traffic signal construction and maintenance

contract covering the Central Region. Individual and location-specific projects, via Task Order, may be

established as sub-projects under this parent contract once it is awarded. Each sub-project, as applicable, will

then individually be subjected to the ERP and no work at any project location will take place without first

receiving the appropriate environmental clearance.

Reevaluation Type / Reviewers

NEPA Document Approval Date: 02/23/2012 FHWA Contact: Simkins, John A.

NEPA Document Type: BCE

Project Manager: Adam.Brooks Environmental POC: Blackman, Robert H.

Reevaluation Questions

1.) Is the current project design, right of way limits and/or scope within the study area evaluated in the most recently approved

environmental document?  Y

Comments: There are no current design plans.  The scope of this UPC is to provide for a regional traffic signal contract.

Individual locations for each signal site will be reviewed for NEPA as they are submitted.  

2.) Has the project design complied with all environmental commitments or conditions identified during project development?  Y

Comments: It is understood that there is a requirement to review each site as proposed and submitted for compliance with

NEPA and all other pertinent environmental requirements.  

3.) Project limits in environmental document:
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From: Various To: Same

Project limits proposed on current plan:

From: Various To:

Are the project limits consistent?  Y

Comments: There are no current design plans.  The scope of this UPC is to provide for a regional traffic signal contract.

Individual locations for each signal site will be reviewed for NEPA as they are submitted. 

4.) Have any project design or scope changes outside the original project extent or limits been added or removed from the project?  N

Description: There are no current design plans.  The scope of this UPC is to provide for a regional traffic signal contract.

Individual locations for each signal site will be reviewed for NEPA as they are submitted. 

5.) Was a noise analysis required for the environmental document?

Noise Scoping Decision:  

Comments: Noise Analysis not required.

The Virginia Department of Transportation has reevaluated the approved environmental document in conjunction with the proposed

project limits and found the NEPA decision document remains valid.  The intent of this reevaluation was to assess any changes to the

scope of the project, rather than consider specific design elements.  This reevaluation satisfies the requirements in 23 CFR 771.129.
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